
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

21 October 2016 

 

 

Wade Baggott 

Advisor, Listing Compliance (Perth) 

ASX Compliance Pty Limited (ASX)  

Level 40, Central Park 

152-158 St Georges Terrace 

Perth WA 6000 

 

 

Dear Wade, 

 

RE: REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION 
 

We Wangle Technologies Limited (Wangle, or the Company) (ASX:WGL) refers to its request for 

a voluntary suspension from trading dated 18 October 2016. A voluntary suspension was 

sought while the Company awaited approval of the iOS version of the Wangle App from 

Apple. 

 

As approval has not yet been received, the Company advises that its voluntary suspension is 

expected to remain in place for an additional period of up to 3 trading days for the Wangle 

App to be confirmed on the Apple Store.  

 

The Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension extension request 

should not be granted nor is the Company aware of any further information necessary to 

inform the market of the voluntary suspension extension request. 

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on (+61) 8 6489 1600.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Loren Jones  

Company Secretary 

 

Wangle Technologies Limited 

info@wan.gl 
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